
Ravelston Park – Representation 032 

From: Marie Christie <REDACTED>  
Sent: 11 April 2022 21:48 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston Park Pavilion and surrounding parkland 
 
Please note this email as a formal expression of support for the transfer of Ravelston Park 
Pavilion and land indicated in the application to the ownership of Blackhall Community 
Trust. The nursery is an important part of the community and provides an essential service 
for families. 
 

Many thanks 

 

Marie Christie 

REDACTED 
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